
IMPERIAL HERITAGE SCHOOL, SECTOR-102, GURUGRAM
MONTHLY PLANNER FOR AUGUST

NURSERY (2023-24)

Dear Parents,
The month of July saw the young ones back in school, eager to start a new month. We will learn, play and explore together and our learning will be fun.
Children learned new letters and numbers through fun-filled activities and writing practice. Introduction of letters and numbers was done with the help of flash
cards and different educational games. They sorted different letters and numbers according to the instructions given.

Food is what we eat to keep our body healthy and strong. Discussion on how fruits, vegetables, and yummy snacks give us energy, children learned about
healthy and junk food. These children have learned through various activities that are done in class, like sorting of healthy and junk food and theme craft
activity if I need food. They were keen to share their likes and dislikes of food and also explained how eating too much junk food is not good for health.

The little ones started celebrating Father’s Day and were overjoyed to see their father’s at school. They enjoyed a paper folding dance with their father’s
followed by a fun race.

The color of the month was blue and little ones celebrated the day by wearing blue outfits and enjoyed making Ocean world crafts. They made real life
connections during circle time and recalled different blue things that they see in their day- to- day life.

Celebrating Book Week, students made beautiful pencil holders which they gleefully took back home. The little ones participated in the Intra Class
Competition- Fairy Tale Comes Alive, where each one of them dressed up as a character from a story and introduced themselves. The developing confidence
in the students was praise worthy. The story of The Three Crooks was narrated by the teachers and the little ones were totally fascinated by their teachers
acting out the roles. The awe struck look and the loud laughs was proof of how they enjoyed the story.
Winners of Fairy Tale Comes Alive Intra Class Competition, Congratulations!!!

Position Grade Nursery - A Grade Nursery - B

I Garvit Khemka Kulraj Gupta

II Parina Ahuja Miraya Marwah

III Yugarth Mannat Khullar



Healthy body makes happy souls. The children were enjoying the PE class with lots of fun-filled activities, like balancing, kicking, throwing and self defense
too by doing basic steps of taekwondo, which will improve their gross motor skills.
The value of the month was COURAGE. To encourage students to demonstrate courage by stepping outside their comfort zones and engaging in acts of bravery.
“ Wisdom is stronger than physical strength” children learned by listening to the story of Lion and the Rabbit narrated by teachers.

Students also celebrated Sugar Cookie Day by decorating the cookies with different toppings and enjoyed sharing them with their friends and teachers.
The Proficiency Ceremony is a significant event that recognizes and rewards excellence in academics, extracurricular activities, leadership, and character
development. It is an opportunity to applaud our students' commitment to personal growth, perseverance, and their ability to rise to challenges with determination
and resilience. Proficiency ceremony for session 2022-23 was organized in which students were awarded for their excellence in academics and extracurricular
activities.

Congratulations!!!!

Grade Name of the student All Rounder Position

Nursery A Mokshit I

Nursery A Pravya Yadav II

Nursery A Garvit Khemka III

Nursery B Triansh Saini III







Syllabus for the month of August



General Information:
● School timing is 8.00 am – 12.30 pm. School gate will be closed at 8.05 am. No entry will be allowed post that.
● Students must carry the Almanac to school daily.
● Kindly ensure that your child is dressed in proper school uniform with neat hair.
● It is mandatory for students to wear the school ID every day.
● It is mandatory to carry the Parent escort card while picking up your child from School and Bus Stop.
● Label your child’s belongings like lunch box, water bottle, bag, shoes, etc.
● Please ensure that your ward carries an extra set of clothes every day.
● Please ensure that your child is not suffering from cold, cough or fever at the time of leaving home. Temperature test will be done for every student before

entry into the school premises. A student showing any Covid-19 symptom will be sent back from the gate.
● If there is a Covid-19 positive case in the family, they must not send their child to school.
● All students if required need to wear masks, bring their own water bottle, hand sanitizers and not share with others.

We look forward to your cooperation in helping our children grow and learn together!

Headmistress Principal


